
    

 

 

 

 

Jesse’s quick hits 

 

LCC hits it out of  the ball park  
 

 Santa Rosa Satellite to have open house for 
new woodshop on Friday, Jan. 12 

Luna Community 
College’s Santa Rosa Satellite 
will be having an open house 
for its new woodshop from 2 
p.m. to 3:30 p.m. on Friday, 
Jan. 12. The public is invited 
is to attend. 

“This is a wonderful 
opportunity to expand our 
trades program to students 
and community members in 
partnership with the Santa 
Rosa School District,” said 
Luna Community College 
Interim President Ricky 
Serna. “I Invite everybody to 
come and see what the new 
shop will offer.” 

The new woodshop is 
located across the street from 
the Luna Community College 
Santa Rosa Satellite. The 
address of the new woodshop 
is 133 South Fourth St.  

The new woodshop will 
offer an opportunity for dual 
credit, for credit and 
community education 
courses. 

“This new woodshop will 
offer more space and new 
equipment to safely 
accommodate more 
students,” said Luna 
Community College Santa 
Rosa Satellite Director 
Joseph Salas. 

Currently there are two 
evening woodshop classes 

being offered for the spring 
semester. They will be offered 
from 5 p.m. to 9 p.m. on 
Wednesdays and Thursdays. 
Classes for the spring 
semester begin on Tuesday, 
Jan. 16. The last day to 
register for spring classes is 
Tuesday, Jan. 23.  

Among the speakers for 
the open house include Luna 
Community College Interim 
President Ricky Serna, Luna 
Community College Santa 

Rosa Satellite Director 
Joseph Salas, Luna 
Community College Board of 
Trustee Severiano Sisneros, 
and Santa Rosa Consolidated 
Schools Superintendent 
Richard Perea.  
 Refreshments will be 
served. For more information 
on the open house, call Salas 
at 575/472-1400.  

Luna Community College’s Santa Rosa Satellite will have a new woodshop 
located at the old Square Deal Food Mart.  


